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As a part of Patent Teacher Association of our college arranging a 

Parent teacher meeting is a regular feature. As per the tradition of the 

college and to take the feedback from the parents about their ward’s 

learning through virtual mode, difficulties faced and improvements 

needed, the virtual Parent Teachers meeting was organised by the PTA 

of the college on the 20th November 2021. The timing for the meeting for 

the faculty of Science was in the afternoon at 3:00 PM and the link for 

this virtual meeting was shared with the parents through the students 

WhatsApp group.    

The meeting began on time and there was an incredible response of the 

parents for the same. More than 170 parents were present for the 

meeting and voiced out there opinion on the virtual learning experiences 

of their wards. The meeting began with sharing of agenda of the meeting 

with the parents and the teaching faculty by Dr. R. S. Bagde, Co-

ordinator of Patent Teacher Association of our college. The Introductory 

remarks were given by Dr. K.G. Rewatkar, Vice-Principal of the college. 

Respected Principal madam, Dr. Mrs. B. A. Mehere gave the welcome 

address  and she also expressed her views about the importance 

Parent-Teacher interaction in the view of virtual teaching done during the 

pandemic imposed lockdown period.   

Parents expressed their concerns and all the queries were attended and 

answered by the Vice-Principal of the college, Dr. K.G. Rewatkar. After 

satisfaction expressed by the parents. Meeting ended with the vote of 

thanks given by Dr. Mrs. D.M. Borikar, Member of Patent Teacher 

Association and Associate Professor of our college. The meeting was 

conducted by Dr. D. N. Begde, member PTA and the curtains were 

dropped down on the meeting after the consent of all the parents and 

the Principal of the college.  

 

Feedback Link: https://forms.gle/1y5SiRPybRghvxCw9   
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Glimpses of the virtual meeting





 


